
CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF MELANCTHON

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

A Committee of the Whole meeting of the Council of the Corporation of the Township of
Melancthon was held on Thursday, June 7, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the Horning’s Mills Hall as the
Council Chambers was being used for the Provincial Election..  Mayor D. White,  Councillor D.
Besley, Councillor W. Hannon and Councillor J. Webster were present. Councillor J. Elliott and
CAO/Clerk D. Holmes were absent (prior notice given).  Wendy Atkinson, Treasurer/Deputy Clerk
and Craig Micks, Director of Public Works were also present.   Mayor White presided as Chair and
called the meeting to order.

Minutes 

Moved by Besley, Seconded by Webster that the minutes of the Committee of the Whole meeting
held on April 19, 2018 be adopted as circulated.  Carried.

Business Arising from the Minutes

None.

General Business

1.    Draft Property Standards By-law 

Deferred to next meeting. 

2.    Public Works 

Craig’s report for May 2018 was reviewed.  

3.    Other

The Committee was advised that new information has resurfaced that we may be able to appoint
the County Building Inspector to enforce the residential tenancies act and that the CAO/Clerk will
report more about this at the June 21  Council meeting as it is being discussed at the DMOAst

meeting on June 8, 2018.

Adjournment 

6:35 p.m. -  Moved by Hannon, Seconded by Besley that we adjourn Committee of the Whole to
meet again on Thursday, July 5, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. or at the call of the Chair.  Carried.

_______________________________________ _____________________________________
CHAIR CLERK 


